
February 18, 2004 
 
 
 
 
The Honorable Jim Morrison, Chairperson 
House Committee on Health and Human Services 
Statehouse, Room 171-W 
Topeka, Kansas  66612 
 
Dear Representative Morrison: 
 
 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2718 by House Committee on Health and Human 

Services 
 
 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2718 is 
respectfully submitted to your committee. 
 
 HB 2718 would increase the maximum irrevocable prefinanced funeral agreement 
amount from $3,500 to $5,000. 
 
 Because consumers pay for these agreements, passage of HB 2718 would have no fiscal 
effect on the Board of Mortuary Arts. 
 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 Duane A. Goossen 
 Director of the Budget 
 
cc: Mack Smith, Mortuary Arts 
 


